
 

   
 

TO: All BIDDERS 
 

 FROM: Selma Bukvic 
OiC, Procurement Services Section 

DATE: 7 April 2025  REF.: RFP No. 2025-0029/MAEDA   
EMAIL: n/a  EMAIL: 

procurement@ctbto.org    
SUBJECT: Clarification No.2 

RFP No. 2025-0029/MAEDA: Software Engineering Development Services for Radionuclide Applications 
on a Call-off Basis 

 
 
Dear Bidders, 
 
Reference is made to the Request for Proposal No. 2025-0029/MAEDA pertaining to “Software 
Engineering Development Services for Radionuclide Applications on a Call-off Basis” (the “RFP”). 
 
Please find attached: 
 

• Clarifications No. 2 to questions raised by interested bidders.  
 

 
The above-mentioned Clarifications No. 2 is an integral part of the RFP documents and shall be 
considered in the preparation and submission of the proposal. 
 
We are looking forward to receiving your bid prior to the deadline for the submission of proposals of 
Friday 25 April 2025 17:00 hours, Vienna (Austria) local time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Selma Bukvic 
OiC, Procurement Services Section  
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
1. Clarifications No. 2 
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Clarifications No. 2 
 

(Please note, the shaded questions/answers were already sent out as Clarifications No. 1) 
 
 

Software Engineering Development Services for Radionuclide Applications on a Call-off Basis 
RFP No. 2025-0029/MAEDA 

 
Clarifications  

Question Answers from the Commission 
Question 1 
 
Although Attachment 3 - Financial Proposal 
Form is mentioned in two places in the RFP, 
there does not appear to be an Attachment 3.  

Answer 1 
 
Please find Attachment 3 - Financial Proposal Form 
attached to this Clarification No.1. 
 

Question 2 
 
On the Minimum Content of Technical 
Proposal (page 1 of 4), the Vendor Profile Form 
is listed as the last bullet in Item 2.1; however, 
the Commission typically requests that this 
item be toward the end of a mandatory Table of 
Contents. Should the Vendor Profile Form be 
part of item 2.1? 
 

Answer 2 
 
Please include the Vendor Profile Form in Item 2.1 
of your Technical Proposal. 

Question 3  
 
Also, the Minimum Content of Technical 
Proposal (page 1 of 4) does not indicate where 
the Bidder's Statement and Statement of 
Confirmation should be placed in our response, 
despite the RFP containing these documents. 

Answer 3 
 
Please include the Bidder's Statement and Statement 
of Confirmation in Item 2.1 of your Technical 
Proposal. 

Question 4 
 
We would like to inquire whether it is 
permissible to propose the same individual for 
multiple services (e.g., one person as an Expert 
in Software Development as well as an Expert 
in New Software Support and Maintenance). 
 

Answer 4 
 
Yes, it is possible. 

 


